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November 7, 2017

Liberty Chapel UMC
9475 County Road V
Liberty Center, OH 43532

Dear Friends,

I want to thank you for your contributions to Red Bird Mission, Inc., and Red Bird Clinic, Inc., during the months of
August and September. Your gifts are vitally important to the transformative ministries that benefit the people served
by the Mission and the Clinic. Following is a listing of your gifts through September and some recent highlights here
at Red Bird Mission, Inc., and Red Bird Clinic, Inc.

Date Gift Amount GL Code Type of Gift Check/Referencef
8/8/2017 $712.75 UM Advance Red Bird Clinic GBGM Printout 0

e The Red Bird Dental Clinic Mobile Dentistry is now setting up in senior centers and church locations to do
screenings. Avésis, a Managed Care Organization in Kentucky, funded the equipment through a grant, but
your donations are still needed to cover the travel and mobile clinic costs for patients needing dental care.

e The journalism class at Red Bird Christian School released its first magazine, swaG (students writing about
God) under the tutelage of one of our new teachers, Ms. Morgan, our high school English teacher. Ms.
Morgan is one of three new, wonderful Christian teachers God sent to us. Continuing gifts are needed so that
our school can provide excellent education to the 250 Pre-K through 12 RBCS students.

e The Schaeffer Building has been buzzing this fall as volunteers prepare Christmas gifts for distribution in
December to hundreds in need. Consider giving an additional gift to Community Aid so that we can respond
to family needs after the holidays are over.

We could not do so much for those needing our ministries without your support. Your gifts are a blessing to many.
May you know God’s blessings because of your faithfulness.

Grace and Peace,

Tim Crawford
Development

Pursuant to Internal Revenue Code Reqmrements for substantiation of charitable contributions, neither Red Bird Mission nor Clinic provided
goods or services in return for these contributions. Thank you for your continued support of this ministry.




